
 

 

 

 
 

3 June 2015 

 
Little mites and their munchies… 

Teacher Wilna’s class will host a cake sale tomorrow. Preschool kiddies…don’t forget your change! If there are leftovers 

they will be sold to the higher grades at second break. 

 

Brrrrrr…McD on hold… 

Although we are immensely grateful for Teacher Kathy’s arranged McDonalds evening tomorrow, we have 

decided to postpone due to the weather. Experience has taught us that many warm-hearted folks will have 

to stand in the freezing cold to place their orders. Let’s wait for the warmth outside to match the warmth 

inside! 

 

Are you ready for 2016… 

Being a private school has many perks, one of the greatest is our ability to use admission screening tests. Just a heads-up 

that ALL of our preschool children will be tested within the next two weeks to determine their placement for 2016. You will 

be informed of test results as soon as possible. Tests are largely designed to investigate logical reasoning, mathematical 

ability and spatial perception. All the best! 

 

You’re invited… 
Daddies are special men with broad shoulders, strong arms and ginormous hearts. 

Join us in celebrating “Fathers Day” with a cup of coffee and a rusk next week 

Friday (12 June) in the hall between 7h00 and 8h00. It’s our small way of saluting 

you and honouring the Supermen in our lives. 

 

The wheels of the bus… 

Our Grade 1 – 7’s are off on field trips Thursday [18th of June].  

Grade 1 – 3 will  visit “The People’s Theatre”, Grade 4 will take a trip to the SABC and Grade 5 – 7 pupils 

will enjoy the Adler Museum. Please ensure all your indemnity forms are signed and returned by Friday 

[12th of June] as you do not want your child to miss out on the fun! 

 

Netball… 

The u/10A and u/12 teams won against Shangri-La last week.  WELL DONE! 

Tomorrow the u/10, u/12 and u/13 teams will play against Summerfields Primary School at14h00. 

 

Some Friday Feedback… 

Two Fridays past, the preschool kiddies were up to their elbows in rice, sawdust, samp, mealie 

meal, kittie litter and cereals for our “messy collage day”. Last week Friday the preschool 

teachers let Charlize Theron look quite plain, as they decked themselves in the most ridiculous 

garb to act out the ancient fairy tale of “The Golden Goose”. Special mention should be made of 

Teacher Laura who was so well disguised as the “gogo” not even her own students could recognise 

her!   

This week Friday we’re in for a special treat with “Friendly pets” visiting our school. We will 

stroke and cuddle a large variety of furry farm friends like chicks, a sheep and a cow. Keep 

checking on the web for some cute pictures.  

 

Theme for Mickey Mouse for next week: 

5-4-3-2-1… blast off! 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 

 

P.S. We have some very precious videos we would like to change into DVD’s. 

Do you know of anybody who can help us? 


